
	

	

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
October	14,	2020	
	
	
	
Ms.	Jyl	Steinback		
Executive	Director		
Shape	Up	US		
16356	N.	Thompson	Peak	Parkway		
Scottsdale,	AZ	85254-2214	
	
Dear	Ms.		Steinback,	
	
We	are	sincerely	grateful	for	your	generosity	in	sharing	your	Hip	Hop	Healthy	Heart	Program	
for	Children	(HPC)	free	of	charge	to	all	of	our	elementary	health	and	physical	education	
teachers	throughout	New	York	State.	
	
We	support	your	goal	to	“Build	a	Healthier	Future”	and	empower	children	and	families	to	lead	
healthier,	happier	lives.		The	strength	of	your	program	is	in	your	three-pronged	approach,	
Awareness!	Education!	Action!	
	
We	are	pleased	to	advocate	for	Shape	Up	US	and	HPC	by	sharing	this	quality	resource	with	our	
members.		Again,	thank	you	for	this	opportunity.	
	
Sincerely,	

	
Colleen	Corsi	
Executive	Director	


